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H.C.R. 113 
REQUESTING THE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION TO STUDY WAYS TO 

ENCOURAGE ALL POLICE AND FIRE STATIONS IN THE STATE TO HAVE A 
CERTIFIED CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY TECHNICIAN AVAILABLE TO INSPECT 

CHILD PASSENGER RESTRAINT SYSTEMS. 
 

Senate Committee on Transportation and Energy 
 

 

The Department of Transportation (DOT) supports H.C.R. 113 which requests the DOT 
to study ways to encourage all police and fire stations in the State of Hawaii to have a 
certified child passenger safety technician available to inspect child safety seats and 
booster seats. 

 
The DOT will submit a report of its findings and recommendations, including any cost 
impacts to any Departments and proposed legislation to the legislature no later than 
twenty days prior to the convening of the Regular Session of 2019. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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